Circuit Strategy Listening Events

for Local Preachers & Worship Leaders
Tuesday, 22nd January 2019
(between 2pm and 4pm and between 5pm and 8pm)
in the circuit meeting room, The Church at Carrs Lane

New Ministry Teams are being formed to further mission and ministry in the Birmingham Methodist Circuit 

from September 2019.
We need Local Preachers to:

• Commit to the Ministry Team where church membership is held

• Commit to another Ministry Team which requires extra resource

• Be ‘Circuit Riders’ prepared to preach across the circuit

and Worship Leaders to consider what they can offer.
At these events you will be able to hear more about the Circuit's expectations for the Ministry Teams and ask any questions.  We will listen to all views about the new arrangements and what you can offer under the three headings shown above.
To book a time for a conversation during one of the Listening Events 

please contact Beverley Francis at bfrancis@birminghammethodistcircuit.org.uk
or 0121-616 1800

